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For the past year, we have issued a number of reminders that the Ontario Ministry of Labour is 
aggressively auditing industrial and construction workplaces to ensure the highest level of 
compliance under the Occupational Health and Safety Act ("OHSA"). Several high profile 
accidents have put mounting pressure on the provincial government and employers to see that 
all workplaces minimize risk to the health and safety of their employees.


